
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/27/2017 11:32:51 AM
Subject: FW: Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant

Attachments: Screenshot_20170726-155534.png
Screenshot_20170726-155546.png

Yesterday Daniel Conley called per the Lt. Governor’s instructions to discuss “attending” the Rock of Ages Ministry 
Conference to be held here 7/30 - 8/3 at Gantt Baptist Church in Cayce. Mr. Conely indicated that all of the speakers 
are in place, however, they would like for the Lt. Governor to be recognized during one of the evening sessions 
Monday, Tuesday or Thursday at 7pm. He said that he was aware that they were sending the invite short notice, but, 
would like it if he could attend.
 
Please see attached for additional information.
 
Thanks.
 
L-
 
From: Daniel C [mailto:dconleyky@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 4:06 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant
 

Ms. Cogdill,

I am away from home and will not be back untill late tonight so I have attached screenshots of our conference 
advertisement. You can also visit our ministries website at www.roapm.com, the Character Under Construction 
program is a part of the Rock of Ages Ministries. Please let me know if you need better quality photos for the 
conference advertisement or if you need any additional information. Thank you again for your time!

Sincerely,

Daniel Conley
 
Character Under Construction

 
On Jul 26, 2017 3:04 PM, "Lily Cogdill" <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Hi Daniel,
 
Here is my contact information as discussed. I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill

mailto:Lily%20Cogdill%20%3CLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov%3E
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Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
 

 

tel:(803)%20734-2079
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